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January 13, 2015 

Re: Finding of Suitability to Lease (FOSL) dated January 2015 
Fort Monmouth- Buildings 900, 914, 915, 916 and 917 
Fort Monmouth, New Jersey 
PI G000000032 

Dear Mr. Pearson: 

BOB MARTIN 
Commissioner 

The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection (Department) has completed review of 
the referenced submittal, received on January 6, 2015, for Buildings 900, 914, 915, 916 and 917, 
located on approximately three acres. 

The only comment offered references a statement in Enclosure 4, page 2, regarding petroleum 
hydrocarbons being non-detect. It does not appear, however, the analytical parameters included 
petroleum hydrocarbons. 

Please contact this office if you have any questions. 

C: Wanda Green, BRAC Environmental Coordinator 
Rich Harrison, FMERA 
Joe Fallon, FMERA 

Sincerely, 

&~ 
Linda S. Range 
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